District Township Planning Commission
REORGANIZATION MEETING
January 14, 2021

Call to Order

The REORGANIZATION meeting of the District Township Planning Commission was held on January
14, 2021 at the Township Municipal Building, 202 Weil Road, Boyertown, PA 19512. Piper
Sherburne called the meeting to order at 7:01 p.m. In attendance were Planning Commission
members Piper Sherburne, Louis Farina, Michael Carr and John Burger. Solicitor Chris Garrell
attended by conference call. LTL Engineer John Weber was present. Secretary Elaine Schwien was
present. Engineer John Aston was present. Three residents attended, Rodney and Pamela Luft and
Jonathan Luft.

*COVID-19 - conference calls, facial covering and social distancing.

Reorganization 2021
A motion was made by Mr. Carr, seconded by Mr. Farina, to appoint Piper Sherburne as Planning
Commission Chairperson for 2021. All in favor.

A motion was made by Mr. Carr, seconded by Mr. Burger, to appoint Louis Farina as Planning
Commission Vice-Chairperson for 2021. All in favor.

A motion was made by Mr. Carr, seconded by Mr. Burger, to appoint Elaine Schwien as Planning
Commission Secretary for 2021. All in favor.

Michael Carr was appointed to another term on the Planning Commission by the Board of
Supervisors at their Reorganization meeting on January 4, 2021.

Public Participation
None.

Adjournment
With no further business to come before the Planning Commission, a motion was made by Mr. Carr,
seconded by Mr. Farina, to adjourn the REORGANIZATION meeting at 7:03 p.m. All in favor.

Respectfully submitted,

Elaine Schwien
District Township Planning Commission Secretary



